
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT NEW SPEED RESTRICTIONS ON THE B1122 
 
8 May 2024 
 
Dear local resident 
 
We are writing to inform you about speed limit changes on the B1122 which come into effect on 
20 May 2024. 
 
Sizewell C recently completed resurfacing works on the B1122, and we are now progressing 
with speed limit reductions to further improve safety and reduce noise and vibrations in 
advance of the Sizewell Link Road being built. 
 
The 30mph speed limit will be in place between Yoxford and Lovers Lane in Leiston from the 20 
May 2024 until the Sizewell Link Road is operational.  
 
This work is in line with the commitments made in the deed of obligation designed to minimise 
the impact of Sizewell C before the Sizewell Link Road opens.  All Sizewell C construction 
vehicles will use the Sizewell Link Road when it is operational.  
  
This work is being carried out in consultation with Suffolk County Council, East Suffolk Council 
and Suffolk Constabulary. 
 
If you have any enquiries regarding this work, please contact the Sizewell C Community 
Relations team on 0800 197 6102 or visit us in the Information Office on the High Street in 
Leiston.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Community Relations 

Sizewell C  

 


